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Grants to Schools and Classrooms  
 
On the reading of this newsletter the Foundation’s 
Grants program is up and running strong. With 
requests ranging from laptops to technical libraries. 
Our Board is hard at work collating the requests and 
securing funding, with hopes that early in 2020 we 
will be able to pass on good news to the schools.  

Thank you to all the schools who applied, and for 
giving us such an innovative look at what is in the 
future for our schools.    

Snowsuit Appeal  

The Rona Cupak Fund has been an invaluable source for several years now to provide 
brand new winter wear for our students in the LBPSB who find themselves in need. This 
year has found the fund exhausted but, the demand for suits & boots steadily increasing.  

A successful media appeal to the wider community bought donations both financial and 
tangible in the form of brand new 
clothing, and the Foundation has 
been able to fulfill most of the 
requests. The appeal is ongoing.  

We are busy looking at ways to 
invigorate the year round funding, 
so that next year no student need 
worry about going cold. 
 
 

The PEF Web and Facebook Page  

Please visit our page http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca for interesting information on 
LBPSB school campaigns and PEF announcements.  

We  also  have  a  Facebook  page  where  our  industrious President posts 
thoughtful, unique, and fun notes on all things PEF. Please LIKE our page!   
https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation/  

The PEF Instagram handle is @supportpef 
 
 

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation/

